

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 13, 1961

Dr. James Silver
Department of History
University of Mississippi
University, Mississippi

Dear Jim:

I appreciate your nice letter of last Monday. I do want you to know that no hard feelings were caused by your interesting talk. I felt kinship with you in many points and I certainly understand how you feel about misrepresentations that have taken place too often. I think our professional meetings have been too stiff and I do appreciate the introduction of some informative discussions that bring life into our organization.

With highest personal regards, I am

Sincerely,

R. A. McLemore, President

RAMcL:jc